
Burlington Iowa Friends Of The Depot 
P.O. Box 26 

Burlington, Iowa 52601 
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Don Traman – Chairman 
 

Place Date Time Note Taker Attendance 

RonDavoo 9/7/2017 7:00PM Sharon Fangman 10 

 

Don Traman called the meeting to order. Sharon read the minutes and gave the 
treasurer’s report. Betty Raines made motion to approve as read. Gretchen Walls 
seconded the motion. Approved by voice vote. 
 
Don sent a letter to the city council for clarification on future plans for the depot 
and when stage one of the renovation would be completed. Jim Ferneau answered the 
letter. He pointed out the massive sewer project underway including a lateral line for 
Grier’s. We might get more insight when a new council is seated. 
 
Sharon shared information regarding a $1500.00 donation to purchase 3 stools 
for Grier’s. The stools will have a plaque with name of person being memorialized and 
connection to railroad. 
 
Tony Dixon gave us update on phone booth progress. He hopes to have them 
done in 2 weeks. 
 
We discussed having a work day to paint the city bus waiting room and trim on 
frame on round window in train ticket area. Will ask city for permission to do the 
work. 
 
Diane Sweeden made motion to adjourn and Tony Dixon seconded the motion. 


